
In celebration of our 150th anniversary of service in the USA 
we Little Sisters of the Poor 

invite young women in vocational discernment 
to join us for a weekend service trip among the elderly poor.

 

 

Open to single Catholic women 18-35 who are considering 
a vocation to the consecrated religious life.

There is no cost to participate; 
meals and accommodations will be provided.

 vcchicago@littlesistersofthepoor.org or (773) 484-8444 
Registration deadline is March 18th.


